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From the President’s Corner,
Hello Meadowcreek residents, I hope all of you and 
your families have weathered the cold spell. Most of 
my drought and heat resistent plants are “graveyard” 
dead. But there’s always a plant nursery nearby and 
we can give the locals our business, including the 
civic club which will most likely replace the dead 
vegetation around the entry way signs to the neigh-
borhood. The civic club membership dues for those of 
you who contributed will help replace the plants and 
to help keep our neighborhood looking nice. The club 
is currently assessing some projects and suggestions 
from residents. We encourage and invite anyone to 
attend our board meetings. Recently we had a resident 
attend and his idea was to install a dog park in this 
area. The board members made suggestions. We’ll 
keep you posted of the outcome. 

For those of you on Facebook you may have won-
dered why there are 2 Facebook pages. We decided 
that more civic club business type information would 
be beneficial to the government representatives and 
residents who want to stay up with the club activities 
hence the “Meadowcreek Village Civic Club” Face-
book site was born. The first Facebook site was cre-
ated by one of our residents. This site is maintained 
by this individual and the information here is mostly 
day-to-day events and happenings, and discussions of 
current topics of interest to those in the neighborhood. 

I wish all of you a good 2018. Stay warm and dry and 
I plan to do so while I pedal throughout the roads of 
Harris and Galveston counties.

Suzanne Riggenbach

Suzanne Riggenbach - President, MVCC

Vote in the March 6th Primary

	 Voting may be frustrating.   Don’t voters give 
up.  This year new voter identification laws are in 
effect.  Have your voter registration and your proper 
identification with you.  Click here:  https://www.vo-
tetexas.gov/register-to-vote/need-id.html   Go to the 
proper polling location.  Most of our neighborhood 
votes in Precinct 221.

Harris County Precinct locations for Early and Election 
Day voting

     Early voting begins on Tuesday, February 20, 2018, 
thru Friday, March 02, 2018.  Our closest early voting 
locations are:

	 John Phelps Courthouse Harris County Annex, 
101 S. Richey, Pasadena, Texas 77506, @ HWY 225

	 HCCS Southeast College: 6960 Rustic Street, 
Parking Garage, Houston, 77087, near Gulfgate,

    

Continued on Page 2

https://www.votetexas.gov/register-to-vote/need-id.html
https://www.votetexas.gov/register-to-vote/need-id.html
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Youth Baseball Registration
Registration is underway for America’s favorite pas-
time!  01/02/2018 - 02/09/2018

Children ages 4 - 14    >>>No Experience Necessary! 
<<<    COST:  Free

	 Minute Maid Grand Slam for Youth Baseball 
is a community outreach partnership of the Houston 
Astros, the Astros Foundation and Minute Made.  
Team shirts, baseball caps and baseball supplies for 
league and instructional play are provided.  Houston 
Parks and Recreational Department staff organizes 
and overseas league play or instructional play oppor-
tunities based on the number of youth registered at 
each Community Center.

Parents:  Volunteer coaches are needed.   >>>No 
Experience Necessary! <<<   Training is provided.  
Please complete your Volunteer Application at  

Meadowcreek Village Park Community Center

5333 Berry Creek Drive

Houston, Texas, 77017

Erin Thomas, Park Manager 713-946-9020

Program Dates:  February 24, 2018  - April 6, 2018   
Weekdays after-school and Saturdays

Program information:  832-395-7261

Continued from Page 1 - Voting
    
     On Election Day, March 6, 2018 

	 The Democrats voting be at Pearl Hall El-
ementary School, 1504 9th St., South Houston, TX, 
77587   for Precincts 29, 	 93, 181, 221, 329, 763, 
770 & 708

	 The Republicans will be voting at Meadow-
creek Village Park, 5333 Berry Creek Drive Houston, 
TX  77017 for 	 Precincts 221 and 329.

For more information there is a link to an early list: 
file:///C:/Users/Mark/Pictures/Meadowcreek%20Vil-
lage%20Civic%20Club/Polling%20Locations%20
List%2003-06-2018.pdf 

Or

http://www.harrisvotes.org/ 

Or

http://www.harrisvotes.org/VoterBallotSearch.
aspx?L=E Please, have your voter registration card 
handy for this link.

file:///C:/Users/Mark/Pictures/Meadowcreek%20Village%20Civic%20Club/Polling%20Locations%20List%2003-06-2018.pdf
file:///C:/Users/Mark/Pictures/Meadowcreek%20Village%20Civic%20Club/Polling%20Locations%20List%2003-06-2018.pdf
file:///C:/Users/Mark/Pictures/Meadowcreek%20Village%20Civic%20Club/Polling%20Locations%20List%2003-06-2018.pdf
http://www.harrisvotes.org/
http://www.harrisvotes.org/VoterBallotSearch.aspx?L=E
http://www.harrisvotes.org/VoterBallotSearch.aspx?L=E
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Brian Greul, 2nd Vice President - Deed Restrictions
Salley Currey, Treasurer
Omar Garcia, Secretary

General Inbox - Mail@MeadowCreekVillage.org

This newsletter is published by Meadowcreek Village Civic 
Club a 501c4 community organization. ©2017 All Rights 
Reserved

Comments, stories, and suggestions are welcome via 
email to Mail@MeadowCreekVillage.org or in writing to 
MVCC, PO Box 87606, Houston, TX 77017

Meadowcreek Village is a 1500 home community in South 
East Houston.  The newsletter is distributed annually to all 
homes and quarterly to members of the civic club.

Meadowcreek Village Park Community Center
5333 Berry Creek Drive

Houston, Texas   77017

Erin Thomas, Park Manager   713.946.9020

Third Saturday February 24, 2018 10:00 A.M. - 2:00 P.M.
Third Saturday March 24, 2018 10:00 A.M. - 2:00 P.M.
Third Saturday April 28, 2018 10:00 A.M. - 2:00 P.M.
Third Saturday May 19, 2018 10:00 A.M. - 2:00 P.M.

No Event No Event No Event
No Event No Event No Event
No Event No Event No Event

Third Saturday August 25, 2018 10:00 A.M. - 2:00 P.M.

Printing provided by: 

Memories?

We are seeking your neighborhood history.  Do you 
have photos, papers, or other neighborhood memo-
rabilia?  Please contact Lauren Meyers at member-
ship@meadowcreekvillage.org
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Volunteer Opportunities
	 There are over 1200 houses in Meadowcreek 
Village.  The houses have owners and renters living in 
them.  The organization that supports Meadowcreek 
Village is the Meadowcreek Village Civic Club, which 
could use every ones help.  One way to help MVCC in-
volves beautification.  We of course need your money 
to replace weather damaged community gardens 
around the entrance signs.  There are five entrance 
signs with gardens to maintain.  The simplest way to 
contribute is at this address:  www.meadowcreekvil-
lage.org.  Another way is to volunteer your valuable 
expertise, effort and time.  Come meet us February 
8th or email m.clemmons@meadowcreekvillage.org.

	 The MVCC Beautification Committee wants to 
honor two front gardens each month with a YARD OF 
THE MONTH (YOM) sign.  We will be looking for se-
lection throughout 2018 beginning in March and end-
ing in September.  The signs will be placed beginning 
in April and ending in October.   In the past MVCC has 
presented garden center gift cards and MVCC T-shirts.  
Please ready your front gardens for the spring!  

Recycling
Regular Recycling collection has resumed.  Please 
remember no glass is being accepted at this time.  The 
next recycling dates for Schedule B are February 5th 
, 12th and 26th.  Recycling is every other Monday.  
You can download the free Rollout! App from the Ap-
ple and Google stores and look it up on your phone.  

http://www.meadowcreekvillage.org
http://www.meadowcreekvillage.org
mailto:m.clemmons@meadowcreekvillage.org

